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Dear friends, family, and co-workers in Christ,

Hello!

Allen says: It is great to have Deedee and the kids back here with me! When we are home, they
have been helping get our boxes out of storage, unpacking them, and enjoying what they find.
Deedee says she wouldn’t mind having a robot arm to help put our books up on the shelves!

Here at the port of Algeciras, the container section
is celebrating their installation of four of the
largest loading cranes in the world, equipping
them to work with Maersk’s new Triple-E super-
freighters. At the end of July, they set a world
record here for the amount of cargo loaded onto a
single freighter (putting more than 17,500
standard 20-ft containers onto one ship).

Meanwhile, the passenger area of the port
has also been quite busy, and so has our
outreach there! According to the local news,
10,000 cars and 30,000 passengers have
been going through the port each day this
week. Even though the ferry boats have been carrying 700 cars across the Strait of Gibraltar
every hour, around the clock, travelers have had to wait up to 12 hours to board. Cars filled the
overflow lots lining the waterfront, for about 9 miles, up to Los Barrios.

All this congestion provided an excellent (and
exhausting) time for our outreach teams.
Volunteers joined us here from California, Egypt,
Jordan, Florida, Pennsylvania, and Lebanon, to
hand out Gospel packets and to talk with the
travelers about Jesus. So far this summer, our
teams here in Algeciras have given away about
8000 sets of the New Testament, Magdalena
DVD, “More Than a Carpenter,” and children’s
books, and they have seen over 30 people pray
to receive Jesus Christ as their Savior. We have
enjoyed working with and encouraging the
teams, and we appreciate your continued

prayers for all of us here and for our other port outreaches throughout Southern Europe. Please
pray for God’s Word going forth here in Algeciras as well as in Tarifa, Ceuta, Melilla, and Malaga.
Pray also for our team’s on-line follow-up with new Christians. Thank you!

Serving Jesus with you,


